Seneca Township High School
307 E. Scott Street
. Seneca, Illinois 61360
APhone (815) 357-5000 - Fax (815) 357-5050

Augiist 18, 2021
Dear Parents,

The administration of Seneca Township High School would like to announce three opportunities
for parent-school communication during the 21-22 school year. If you attend all three events
this school year, you will receive a $75.00 discount on your registration for the 22-23 school

year.

Because of the positive feedback we have received, the administration will continue with a
schedule utilizing three different phases. We anticipate this will improve communication between
parents and the school throughout the school year. These opportunities will allow you to

monitor academic progress and behavior while establishing a four-year plan geared toward
college or career readiness. The following information explains how each phase will look during
the 2021-2022 school year.

Phase One - Curriculum Night
Wednesday, August 25th

5:00 - 7:45 pm

This night will provide parents the opportunity to travel their child's schedule, meet teachers,
and learn academic expectations. Each teacher will provide parents with a class syllabus with
all pertinent information.

Who should attend? This meeting is structured for parents only.
Phase Two - Parent /[Teacher Conferences

Wednesday, October 6th
5:00 - 8:00 pm

This evening will allow parents the opportunity to meet face-to-face with teachers of their choice.
Focus of these meetings center on current academic progress, effort being displayed by the
student, school attendance, and any other academic concerns.

Who should attend? This meeting is structured for both parents and students.
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Each Student Shall Learn ~ Together Everyone Achieves More ~ Building Foundations For Success



Phase Three - Student Success Plan Meetings

Wednesday, February 2nd

Times will be scheduled by parents at a later date - more information to come in January
2022!

For freshman, sophomore and junior parents and students, this meeting will be conducted by
teams of SHS staff with an emphasis of a four-year high school review as it relates to the
individual goal students possess for post-secondary college and career plans. Information will
be distributed regarding SAT test prep, SAT test scores, college enroliment information, FAFSA
information (financial aid) and much more.

Who should attend? This meeting is structured for both parents and students.

The ability for students to achieve at their highest academic potential is increased significantly
when the school, parents, and students work in unison. The administration values the feedback
provided by our parents in helping us determine an appropriate method to improve this
communication, especially as it pertains to the individual goals and plans of all our students.

We encourage you strongly to attend all of these meetings in an attempt to put the most
productive plan in place for your child. If you have any questions about any of these three

phases of meetings, please contact the high school main office at 815-357-5000.

We look forward to seeing you at our scheduled meetings.

Sincerely,
M\.& [.G\‘#E’\,Q?M_
Mike Coughlin

Principal



